From: Eyster, George 

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 5:40 PM

To: Gene Klco 

Subject: Re: Alternate Funding

 

Gene:

I think we should realize that we are not going to raise $5K this year.  Therefore I believe that we should budget only $10K for this year.  That means substantial reductions to our usual grantees.  SOME should be dropped.  I would like to see a copy of the grants from last year and I think all our members would like that.  Some of the grants go to pet projects of members.  Some good, some not so.  Janet thinks the Food Bank should be a high priority (if it does not get additional support elsewhere).  Like Janet, I believe we should target REAL needs.

Eyster


From: Gene Klco 

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 6:14 PM

To: Eyster, George 

Cc: Brian Tort ; Kay Goluska 

Subject: Re: Alternate Funding

 

George,
We know that we will have to reduce our output this year no matter what happens.  We are not likely to take in a normal amount of money. The board will be presenting more info on all the past Grants paid out in the future.  Our main question at this time is should we pursue some sort of Duck Race or other fund raiser or not.
 

Gene

From: normshinkle 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 5:33 PM
To: 'Gene Klco' 
Subject: RE: Alternate Funding

 Gene,
 Do you know if the Jubilee is cancelled or postponed?

Norm

From: Gene Klco 
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 6:16 PM
To: normshinkle Cc: Jim Conroy 
Subject: Re: Alternate Funding

I am not sure, but it will likely at least be postponed.  Apparently the National Night Out has been postponed to October 6th.  Maybe Jim will know.
 Gene
From: James Conroy 

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 9:50 PM

To: Gene Klco 

Cc: normshinkle 

Subject: Re: Alternate Funding

 

Jubilee Committee hasn’t decided yet. They will either cancel or hold a scaled-back version in conjunction with Natl Night Out. In part, the Committee is waiting to hear what we are going to do with the Duck Race. They have decided to make a final determination NLT May 15.


From: normshinkle 
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 9:55 AM
To: 'James Conroy' ; 'Gene Klco' 
Subject: RE: Alternate Funding

 Guys,
I think we should take our lead from the Jubilee decision. 
 If we have to we can have the Fire Dept dump water in the parking lot; the trick will be to sell tickets/sponsorships. 

Norm

From: a2fcampbell@aol.com 

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 1:40 PM

To: gmklco@att.net 

Subject: Re: Alternate Funding

 

It seem to me that selling tickets for the duck race and getting sponsors with the current distancing will be impossible so I do not see that as an option.  You did not mention in your email the dollars in the trust fund.   Fred

